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Year 5 Residential Trip to PGL Ford Castle 17th – 19th June 2026 

 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents,  

 

After many years of successful residentials, I am delighted to inform you that we have 

made a provisional booking for our Year 5 children to go to PGL Ford Castle next year. 

The residential trip is open to all year 5’s and will take place in the summer term. 

 

We anticipate the cost of the trip will be approximately £250 (subject to change if 

numbers vary) which includes transport, accommodation, activities, qualified 

instructors, insurance and meals. 

 

We appreciate that this is over a year away but in order to secure our booking we need 

to confirm with a deposit next month. The trip can be paid in instalments with a £40 

non-refundable deposit to be paid (via ParentPay) by 9.00am Tuesday 6Th May 

2025. Please complete the google form indicating interest in your child attending. 

https://forms.gle/mJ5ErsoUywqnhc326 

 

The PGL website- https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/ford-castle// provides 

lots of information for parents about the Ford Castle centre and activities. Should you 

have any questions please contact me via the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr K Moloney  

Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/mJ5ErsoUywqnhc326
https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/ford-castle/

